
Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds Karbala’s sons, sheiks, dignitaries, citizens

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several Sheiks and

Dignitaries from the Holy City of Karbala, led by dear brother Sheikh Zuhair Al-Guraiti, and

congratulated them on the success made by the National State Powers' Alliance (NSPA) in the

local elections, as well as on the 103rd anniversary of the founding of the Iraqi Army.

His Eminence lauded the efforts of Karbala’s Sheiks, Dignitaries, and citizens in supporting

the NSPA. H.E. illustrated that the Alliance won with its speech, program, vision, and quality

of candidates, all while using nothing from the state’s resources or the like.

H.E. stressed maintaining work and doubling preparation in anticipation of the upcoming phase.

H.E. also indicated that the elections are the first step of many on the path of providing

services to citizens and an even bigger step for the upcoming dues.

H.E. affirmed the importance of fostering all parties that paid their dues in the success of

the NSPA, especially in the province of Karbala. H.E. called to observe the numbers that some

candidates acquired as they made a huge contribution in enabling the NSPA to achieve a place in

the local government in Karbala. H.E. also reiterated our support for everyone within the

framework of providing services for people everywhere.

H.E. expressed gratitude for the presence of the NSPA and Moderation Project in the Holy City

of Karbala and expressed gratitude and appreciation for everyone’s efforts.


